Good Morning VMC Families,
Vincent Massey Collegiate is excited to announce that we will be fielding an M15 team (Sec 1 to 3) and an M18 team (Sec 4 and 5) in the RSEQ Hockey League for the upcoming 2023-24 school year.
We are still looking to fill some roster spots. Students who are interested in playing for the RAMS are kindly asked to please click the link below and fill out the Google Form.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6jHIbSfN9_OfVxskAjt25liiiYAEEhPAAHLZFqp_BMjk1Qg/viewform?usp=sf_link
 
Also,
Any student who is an ice hockey goalie, and wishes to improve their goalie skills, has the opportunity to train with David Guerrera again this year. The clinics will start on Tuesday, September 19 and be scheduled every Tuesday morning, 7 am at the Caroline Ouellette Arena (3430 Rue de Bellechasse, Montréal, QC H1X 3C8). Like last year, the goalie clinics are free. Students need to sign-up by this Friday, September 9. The sign-up sheet is beside Mr. Tmpano’s Office (Room 005). The parents of the students who sign-up will receive a message by email on Saturday, September 10 with further details.
 
Have a Great Weekend!

